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October 2, 2012

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

26" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Via RESS and e-mail

Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. — Account 1562

Response to OEB Staff Comments on Draft Rate Order

OEB Case EB-2012-0026
Dear Ms. Walli
Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. notes the OEB Staff comments received today on the

Draft Rate Order, and has no comments in response.

Yours truly
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Jim Huntingdon, President
Encl.
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